
Marcham Parish Council discussed the neighbourhood plan at its recent meeting.  Whilst Drayton 

adjoins Marcham parish the proposals do not directly affect the residential area of Marcham, so the 

Council was of the opinion that it could not really comment on what Drayton wishes to achieve.  The 

Council would congratulate Drayton, and it is impressed by the amount of work that has gone into 

the document.  It hopes that Drayton has success with the plan. 

Regards 

Linda Martin 

Clerk Marcham Parish Council 

01865 391833 

 

 


